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       Weekly Attendance         
Our weekly attendance target is 97% 

Well done to – KV Jaguars                   
                                          

Class Percentage 

KV Penguins 87.2% 

KV Dolphins 93.3% 

KV Pandas 91.5% 

KV Leopards 93.3% 

KV Jaguars 97.8% 

KV Tigers 85.3% 

KV Lions 86.6% 

Overall, School 
Percentage Attendance 

90.7% 

 
 

Team Points Weekly Winners 
Congratulations this week goes to: 
 
 
 
 

Well done to everyone for earning 
their team points this week. 

Remember our Value this half term is 
Care and there are always team points 
ready for anyone showing our values. 

     

 
    

Dates for the diary 
Monday 10th July – Nursery Intake meeting at 3.45pm 
Monday 10th July to Thursday 20th July – Year 4 and Year 5 Swimming 
Tuesday 11th July – Sugartots end of year party day. 
Wednesday 12th July – Reception class Graduation at 2:00pm 
Wednesday 12th July – Year 4 Farming Experience at Knowsley Hall 
Thursday 13th July – Transition Day in school  
Friday 14th July – Reports out to parents.  
Tuesday 18th July – Year 6 Lions performance at 2:00pm for Year 6 parents 
Wednesday 19th July – Party Day 
Wednesday 19th July – Nursery to Reception Transition afternoon, more 
information to follow. 
Friday 21st July – Year 6 Lions Leavers Assembly for Year 6 parents 
Friday 21st July – End of term 1:30pm finish. 
 

 
 

Sapphire 

Weekly Book Recommendation 
 

 It’s Mine! by Ewa Lipniacka (aged 3+ years) 
Jack and Georgie are learning to share. So Georgie shares her 
favourite worm with Jack, and Jack shares his biggest mud pie with 
Georgie.... but sharing isn't always what you expect. Will they ever 
understand there are better ways to share than this? 
 

 
 

Year 1 Dolphins & Year 2 Pandas Trip to Southport 
On Thursday the children had a wonderful time on their visit to Southport. 
They spent the morning watching Super Mario in the cinema with popcorn 
and treats, they were delighted! They then went on to have a huge picnic 
in the park, exploring the coastal play area and finished off with some 
tasty ice-cream. 

Year 5 Tigers and 6 Lions trip to Crocky Trail. 
On Monday, Year 5 Tigers and Year 6 Lions had a great day out at The 
Crocky Trail. The children thoroughly enjoyed going around the trail 
and jumping in the puddles (the rain didn’t stop the children having 
a fantastic time!). They really enjoyed the rides too, especially the 
giant slides and the Titanic ride, as well as the ice-cream just before 
their return to school. 

 

Teddy Bears Picnic 
On Thursday 6th July we welcomed our new Reception class children and 
parents who will be starting in September for a 'Teddy Bears Picnic’.  This 
was a wonderful day with all the children having the opportunity to try 
different activities and meet new friends.  We look forward to welcoming 
all the new children in September”. 

 


